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We would like to wish all our friends a very Happy Christmas and thank all who have supported our work 

during 2018.  

With your continuing support we look forward to doing more for those affected by acquired brain injury 

in 2019 and beyond. 

Christmas Party Time 

We welcomed over 100 clients and their guests to our 

annual Christmas Party on Friday 14th December.  

We were delighted that Father Christmas, with his Chief 

Elf Mary, were able to join us this year to dispense 

Christmas cheer and to join in with the fun and games.  

Great entertainment by our very own Headway Sur-

vivors Chorus and special guest pianist Simon Trigg. 

Quizzes, raffles, craft stall and craft activities  were 

enjoyed along with our own Festive Photo Booth 

( thank you Adam).  

Too many people to thank individually for making 

the party a success again this year. 

But a special thank you to the Roy-

al British Legion Low-

er Gornal for looking 

after us so well.  
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 Thank You ! 
We are really grateful to the team at Kuehne and Nagel at 
Midpoint Park, Sutton Coldfield who have made a donation 

to us of £250. We are very pleased to 
have been nominated to receive this 
contribution. Thank you to all con-
cerned.  

And a huge thank you to Pat Tucker 
who raised £81.92 for us at  her local 
Christmas Fayre. Pat is regular fund-
raiser for us and we are very grateful for her continuing support.  

And our thanks to another long standing supporter, Janet Sawyer for 
making a financial donation and providing as significant number of 
gifts for our Christmas Party Grand Raffle.  

 

Martin Hill Street, Dudley, DY2 8RT  

Heads Up Brain Teaser 

Our Heads Up Social Group organised a very well supported and 

closely fought quiz night in November, with team “That’ll Do” ( pic-

tured) walking away with the top prize. The evening raised £458 to 

support our work, with this being rounded up to £500 by a mystery 

benefactor!   

Many thanks to  Heads Up for such an enjoyable social event.  

Heads Up Social Group Dates 

This Group offers adults affected by Acquired Brain Injury a safe and understanding envi-
ronment for informal social activities, enabling new friendships, sharing knowledge and re-
ducing isolation. The Group is open to those over the age of 18. Where individuals need 
support they will need to be accompanied.  Heads Up meets  every other Thursday between 
7 pm and 9 pm at our Centre on Martin Hill Street, Dudley, DY2 8RT.  

The first meeting in 2019 will be Thursday  17th January 2019. 

For more information contact us on 01384 869961 or admin@headwayblackcountry.co.uk 

Our Services over Christmas and New Year  

We will be closing all our services at 2.30 pm on Friday 21st December.  

All our services will open again on Wednesday 2nd January 2019 at 

their normal start and finish times.  


